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Tuesday, December 20      

 

This Week is Holiday Spirit Week: 
Today is RED day for 8th graders and GREEN day for 7th graders   
Tomorrow is Holiday SOCKS and FLOPS!   
Thursday is Holiday Character or Holiday Cheer day – (decorate yourself!) 
Friday is Santa Hat or Holiday headwear Day 

 

Attention Students: 

Chaperones are not provided for after-school sporting events. Students are not allowed to stay after 

school to attend sporting events. If you wish to attend, you must go home and have a parent or guardian 

bring you back to school and stay with you during the sporting event. Students are NOT permitted to 

walk to the high school or WaWa after school. If you have questions, please come to the Main Office. 
 

ATTENTION 7th Grade Students: 

The permission slip and money for the trip to see “Hidden Figures” on Jan. 13th is due on Jan. 6th.  

Money can be handed in at any time between now and Jan. 6th. 
 
Payments for the 7th Grade trip to the Liberty Science Center & Dinner Cruise are still being accepted.  
If you are planning to attend, please bring in your payment. 

 

This Friday, December 23rd is a half day.  No bus passes will be issued.  All students 

must go home on their own bus. 

 
Sign-ups for Homework Habitat must be made before 2:00 the day you plan to attend. 

 
The Leo Club and Student Counsel are collecting hats, gloves, scarves, and socks for those in need this 
winter.  Please drop off donations on the Christmas tree located by the front doors.   
 

Student Council will be selling candy grams. Buy a friend, teacher or staff member a candy gram. They are $0.25 
each and are on sale during lunch from Tuesday, December 13th until Wednesday, December 21st. It’s best to 
know the homeroom your recipient is in.  
 

The Builder's Club will be meeting today after school in Mrs. Browning's room (N-8) to complete 

Christmas cards. 
 

Intramurals will be held today.  Please sign up outside of C-12 in the morning if you are interested 

in attending. 

 
Attention members of the Spanish Club – our next meeting will be today at 2:20 in room D-4. 
 
Attention Student Council Members-  

We will meet in C-7 today and tomorrow to assemble Candy Grams. Please plan to stay. We need lots of helpers!  
 


